

Angļu valodas olimpiāde speciālo izglītības programmu skolēniem

Resursi un uzdevumu paraugi



Ieteicamie resursi (vērtējums pieejams pēc uzdevuma izpildes)

1. British Council mājas lapa (A1, A2 līmenis, lasīšanas un klausīšanās uzdevumi)

<https://learnenglishteens.britishcouncil.org/skills/reading/a2-reading>

<https://learnenglishteens.britishcouncil.org/skills/listening/a2-listening>

2. Liveworksheets

<https://www.liveworksheets.com/c?a=s&t=zn5b5g4jk&sr=n&l=gm&i=noufxd&r=st&f=dzdcuudn&ms=uz&cd=pglf8f8b9qclbvljxemnpzngnkxxnlxg&mw=hs>

<https://www.liveworksheets.com/c?a=s&t=zn5b5g4jk&sr=n&l=vr&i=sxfstx&r=bx&f=dzdcuudn&ms=uz&cd=pglf8f8b9qclyspmezpmfmngnkxxnlxg&mw=hs>

Uzdevumu paraugi

Read the questions and find the correct answer

Where do you live?

What's your name?

What's your favourite food?

What do you like doing in your free time?

What time does your school start?

What's your favourite subject at school?

Have you got any brothers or sister?

Can you play the piano?

Who does the shopping in your family?

Choose...

Choose...

I like reading and walking in the park.

My name is Peter.

It's English.

It's pasta with chicken.

No, I can't.

My granny.

In Tukums.

Two brothers.

At 8.30.

Choose...

Listen and choose the correct answer/Klausies tekstu un izvēlies pareizo atbildi

Klausies vairākas reizes

Speaker A works as

Does speaker A enjoy

When does speaker

Speaker B works as

When does speaker

What does speaker B say tourists love doing?

nurse

shop assistant

pilot

tour guide

dentist

-2:27 1x

Tukuma novada pamatskola "Spārni"

Choose the correct form/ izvēlies pareizo formu

- 1 I for someone to write a letter in a foreign country now.
- 2 A 11 players and they usually helmets.

am looking
 look
 looked
- 3 Does she to improve her computer skills.
- 4 I on a day trip to London yesterday.
- 5 How have you lived in this area? For 2 years.
- 6 You should discuss the problem with .
- 7 I liked music in this film.
- 8 I haven't got eggs left for breakfast.
- 9 I a lot of exciting things in my life.
- 10 My friend usually a piano lesson twice a week.

Read the cruise brochure, then answer the true/false questions below.

Crystal Cruises - Luxury Every Day

Come and sail on a Crystal Cruise ship. We have three ships: The Crystal Queen, The Crystal Princess, The Crystal Palace.

Come and sail in luxury on cruises around the Caribbean Sea for 7 or 14 days.

Our seven-day cruise costs \$2000 and our two-week cruise is \$3500.

A typical one week cruise

Day One - departure from Miami

Day Two - free day in Nassau, in The Bahamas

Day Three - near Haiti

Day Four - visit Puerto Rico and Antigua

Day Five - free day in Barbados

Day Six - free day in Port of Spain, Trinidad

Day Seven - travel to Caracas, Venezuela

Day Eight - fly home.

All food and drink is included in the price of your cruise (except for alcoholic drinks). Our cruise ships all have a casino, a cinema, a five-star restaurant, a theatre, a library and a fully equipped gymnasium.

If you prefer to go on a cruise in another part of the world, we also organize cruises in the Baltic Sea and the Mediterranean.

Our ships carry over 2000 passengers and we have nearly 600 crew members.

So come on board today for the holiday of a lifetime!

Call immediately: 020-4455832

1. Your cruise starts in The Bahamas.

2. You have a free day in Antigua.

Read the description and **choose the word**
Izlasi aprakstu un **izvēlies** pareizo vārdu

1 You have this in your kitchen to keep food cold and fresh.

2 You use this and water to wash your hands with.

3 People say monkeys like eating these.

4 You use this to make salads with.

5 You use this to turn on your computer.

6 You use this when you want to draw straight lines.

7 You use this to catch a plane.

8 You use this to write on this in class.

9 You use this to write on this in class.

10 You use this to write on this in class.

11 You use this to write on this in class.

12 You use this to write on this in class.

13 You use this to write on this in class.

14 You use this to write on this in class.

15 You use this to write on this in class.

16 You use this to write on this in class.

17 You use this to write on this in class.

18 You use this to write on this in class.

19 You use this to write on this in class.

20 You use this to write on this in class.

21 You use this to write on this in class.

22 You use this to write on this in class.

23 You use this to write on this in class.

24 You use this to write on this in class.

25 You use this to write on this in class.

26 You use this to write on this in class.

27 You use this to write on this in class.

28 You use this to write on this in class.

29 You use this to write on this in class.

30 You use this to write on this in class.

31 You use this to write on this in class.

32 You use this to write on this in class.

33 You use this to write on this in class.

34 You use this to write on this in class.

35 You use this to write on this in class.

36 You use this to write on this in class.

37 You use this to write on this in class.

38 You use this to write on this in class.

39 You use this to write on this in class.

40 You use this to write on this in class.

41 You use this to write on this in class.

42 You use this to write on this in class.

43 You use this to write on this in class.

44 You use this to write on this in class.

45 You use this to write on this in class.

46 You use this to write on this in class.

47 You use this to write on this in class.

48 You use this to write on this in class.

49 You use this to write on this in class.

50 You use this to write on this in class.

51 You use this to write on this in class.

52 You use this to write on this in class.

53 You use this to write on this in class.

54 You use this to write on this in class.

55 You use this to write on this in class.

Match the photos with their descriptions



Choose...

- Choose...
- This is a photo of my pets. I have a dog and a cat.
- This is a photo of my classroom.
- This is a photo of my breakfast.
- This is a photo of the street where I live.
- This is a photo of Greengrocer's. It sells fruit and vegetables.
- This is a photo of my family.

Choose...

Choose...

Tukuma novada pamatskola “Spārni”

Kenji

Cooking has never been something I'm very good at, but I've taken up learning Japanese cuisine from my mum. She's an amazing cook. We focus on one dish at a time. Currently, I'm learning to make sushi. It's harder than I thought, but I'm getting better. My classmates are impressed with the photos I show them. My brother, who prefers fast food, doesn't understand my interest, but he loves eating what I make! I hope to cook a full meal soon.

Anjali

I've recently started learning to cook traditional Indian dishes from my mother. Every Sunday, we spend the afternoon cooking together. She teaches me recipes that have been in our family for generations. I find the variety of spices we use fascinating. My friend Sarah, who loves Italian food, is always eager to try my latest dish. Last week, I successfully made biryani for the first time, and it tasted just like my mother's!

Marco

I'm Italian, and my mum is teaching me how to cook our traditional family recipes. Her pasta dishes are famous in our family. I've always enjoyed eating them, and now I'm learning to make them myself. My girlfriend, who is a vegetarian, appreciates that I'm learning to cook various vegetable-based dishes. Just last night, I made my first lasagna, and it turned out great. Cooking with my mum is a special time for me. I hope to be as good as her one day.

1. Who is adapting recipes for different diets?

2. Who finds the use of many spices interesting?

3. Who shares their cooking with friends?

4. Who recently did well with a traditional baked dish?

Read and choose the correct explanation. Lasi un izvēlies pareizo paskaidrojumu.

Football Join the Football Club! Training sessions every Tuesday and Thursday at 5pm on the sports field.	
Sale End of Season Sale! All jackets 50% off!	Jackets are half price. The sale is for all items. The sale is for shirts.
Competition Send in your best drawing of a beach scene by 31st August. The winner will get a holiday for two to Spain.	
Email Jason, I've got the tickets for the football match next week. Let me know if you're in. Cheers. Mark.	
Email Hello Mike, could you feed my cat this weekend while I'm away? Regards. Sarah.	

Look at the picture and the given sentences. Are the sentecces correct (Yes) or incorrect (No)? Apskati attēlu un dotos teikumus. Vai tiekumi ir pareizi vai nepareizi?



1 The man wearing a red jacket is carrying a bowl full of different kinds of fruit.

2 There is a cake on a round table.

3 It is half past five.